
 

News Release 

To: Local Media 

From: Sheriff George Ballard 

Date: November 15, 2011 

Re: Salvation Army Bell Ringers 
 

The Gibson County Sheriff’s Office will be ringing 

bells for the Princeton Salvation Army from 10 AM to 8 PM 

on Tuesday November 22 at Princeton Walmart. The 

Sheriff’s Office employees want to show their appreciation 

for the work that the Salvation Army does every year, and 

to help give back to the community they serve. This is the 

second time that the Gibson County Sheriff’s Office has 

organized a group to cover an entire day. The public is 

invited to stop by and meet their sheriff’s office employees 

and make a donation to help the Salvation Army help 

others this holiday season. 

 


